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ŭŻŸ ŞŷżƇƂƅLƆ ťŸƇƇŸƅ 
 

e live in an extraordinary 
country.  
 

 
We are blessed with mountains, 
oceans, forests and deserts. Our 
landscape is diverse and beautiful 
and we are lucky enough that it is 
on our proverbial doorstep.  
 
In KZN, Land Rover KƃŴƅŴŷżƆŸ,L ŹƂƅ ƀŴƁƌ ƂŹ ƈƆ żƆ ŴƁ ŸŴƆƌ ŻŴſŹ ŴƁ ŻƂƈƅ ŷƅżƉŸ. ŰżƇŻ a 
ƀƂƀŸƁƇLƆ ƁƂƇżŶŸ ƊŸ ŶŴƁ ſŸŴƉŸ KŶżƉżſżƆŴƇżƂƁL ŵŸŻżƁŷ ŴƁŷ ŻŸŴŷ ƂƈƇ żƁƇƂ ƇŻŸ KƊżſŷƆL. 
This ability to step out of the confines of our day to day lives into the natural 
world, I believe, is one of the reasons why it is so addictive. We tend to live in the 
future, always looking forward, worrying and stressing about what will be. 4x4ing 
grounds us. It holds us firmly in the present and in that grasp, we find our freedom.  
 
Until the next time 
Michelle 
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News & Events 
 
Being a fairly quiet month for the club, a quick jaunt in the valley kept those with severe 4x4 
withdrawal symptoms sane for the time being.  
 
Inanda Valley P by Mark Kirkbride 
 

 
Image by Mel Henderson 

 
e arrived at Waterfall shopping centre some time before 08h30 and were shocked 
to see that there was already a quite respectable group of Landies assembled. 
Blimey! People are keen to get going! 

 
Of course, I had forgotten to bring the outing register along so had to go back home and 
fetch it. People signed in the register and a few stories were swapped in the parking lot as 
more and more people arrived for the outing. In the end we took up a whole wing of the Spar 
parking with Land Rovers and a few other makes who couldn't resist the magnetic attraction 
which Land Rover owners exude. All in, there were 23 vehicles that left the car park after Leon 
did the drivers briefing. 
 
We had Don join us later down the road as his Rangy started spluttering on the way to the 
meeting and he had to go back and fetch the Defender. The vehicles spread on out on the 
road through to Inanda dam and we made good time to the first photo opportunity on a long 
stretch of straight road to show off our convoy. Off we went again and over the dam bridge 

W 
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and turned right towards Inanda Mountain. As we turned off the tarred road to take a more 
interesting route up, we stopped again to deflate tyres and snap a few more shots. 
 
We then proceeded along a now 
familiar track up the mountain. We do 
stop at a shebeen along this road but 
scooted past this time due to the more 
family oriented trip. We joined the 
tarred road at the top again and with 
Leon mopping up the stragglers from 
the back headed towards the mountain 
view site. 
 

Landies were lined up along the ridge 
of the mountain for more photo 
opportunities and a cold refreshment 
or two. It always gives me pleasure to 
show people this for the first time as 
the views are absolutely spectacular on 
a clear day.                                         

 Image by Mel Henderson 
 

Image by Viv Richards 
 

Leon and I then quickly planned the next leg down the mountain as the original route I 
proposed was going to take too long. Leon led the way but we had to stop in a hurry before 
we got to the tar road again as Leon's Pajero/Landy was spouting fuel from the tank. The pipe 
had come loose due to the tank moving in the support cradle and had to be quickly 
reattached as it was using more fuel than a V8 Landy should. 10 minutes later we were back on 
the road and found another nice little track down the mountain that had just been graded. It 
was like a freeway and we made good time to Big Rock from there. 
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We had our first river crossing here around big rock and we paused on the other side to make 
sure everyone was happy and see if anyone wanted to play. We saw Don ascending big rock 
and were prepared for some disaster to strike as it seems to follow Don around like his dog. 
No drama.. made it 
down and we were 
able to proceed to 
the picnic spot at Slip 
and Slide without 
further ado. 
 
I was a bit concerned 
about where we were 
going to put all the 
vehicles but everyone 
squeezed in and 
there was still space 
for braais and chairs 
in the shade.  

Image by Mark Kirkbride 


